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Short Comment Regarding a Proposed Exemption
Under 17 U.S.C. 1201

Item 1. Commenter Information 
Scott Rogers
scottr66@gmail.com

Item 2. Proposed Class Addressed
Proposed Class 21: Vehicle software 
–diagnosis, repair, or modification

Item 3. Statement Regarding Proposed Exemption
I support this exemption, because modifying a vehicle's software can:
1. Repair a vehicle, and therefore prevent the need to buy another one, which in turn is saving money, as well 
as preventing another vehicle added to the road

2. Allow research and development for all vehicles which could help to improve them in the following ways:
- reduce emissions
- improve performance
- increase longevity
- increase gas mileage
- increase owner satisfaction

3. Give consumer confidence, knowing that we are not being forced into a police state, which prevents us from
using our purchased products, as we desire to. What's next, being told how we have to vote, based on the 
biggest company's wishes?

This law needs to be taken into reality, and given the freedom we enjoy living in America. 
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